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11 March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Re: Purchasing copies of books for English lessons 
 
As you were informed at the beginning of the school year, we would like all students to have 
access to their own copy of the texts we study, in order that they can annotate chapters as we 
read them in lessons. 
 
There are many cheap ways of buying texts. World of Books sells second hand books with free 
postage - https://www.worldofbooks.com/en-gb,  as does awesomebooks.com. Of course, there 
is also Amazon for new versions of the texts, but they also sell second hand books, just look for 
‘used’ under the main advertised price. 
 
The following texts are required for your child’s study in the summer term: 
 
Year 7 
 
‘Twelve Minutes to Midnight’ by Christopher Edge. We recommend this version of the text: 
ISBN 978-0-85763-050-6 
 
Year 8  
 
‘Romeo and Juliet’ by William Shakespeare - Oxford School Shakespeare edition is good, as is 
the Cambridge School edition. 
 
As usual, Pupil Premium students will have a copy of each text provided by the school. 
 
Please get in touch with your son or daughter’s English teacher if you have any questions or 
concerns. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr J Hillier 
Assistant Director of Learning - English 

https://www.worldofbooks.com/en-gb
https://www.awesomebooks.com/

